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It is with great sorrow to learn about the demise of the Matsha Senior Secondary School Form 5 

Students, who were travelling from school to their respective homes after completing their 

BGCSE Examinations on Friday 13 th  November, 2015. 

On behalf of the Board of the Botswana Examinations Council (BEC), Management and Staff, I 

wish to convey our heartfelt condolences to the Families of those who lost their loved ones, the 

Matsha Senior Secondary School Management, Staff, Students and all those affected by the 

tragic accident. 

We at BEC are saddened by the news of such a sad loss of young lives. 	Prayers and fond 

memories are what the departed students will be remembered with. The BEC Community joins 

the whole nation in mourning the deceased students and in wishing the injured students and 

the truck driver speedy recovery. 

With Deepest Sympathy 

Prof. Brian Mokopakgosi 
Executive Secretary 
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